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IPA Rwanda Presents at the Economic
Policy Research Network (EPRN)
Conference
On 31 January 2018, IPA Rwanda presented at the Economic Policy Research Network (EPRN)
conference, which brought together around 200 individuals in the economic and financial
sectors in Rwanda. The conference was organized by the National Bank of Rwanda (BNR) in
collaboration with EPRN. IPA presented the preliminary results of its recently concluded study
on "The Impact of Financial Education through Savings and Credit Cooperatives in Rwanda."
IPA has recently signed an MoU with EPRN as a key player in research & economic
development. This collaboration will provide a platform for IPA to share research evidence
with key policymakers, hence influencing financial and economic sector policies in Rwanda.
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https://poverty-action.org/study/financial-education-through-savings-and-credit-cooperatives-saccos-rwanda

